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6 September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Owners and Occupiers 
 
Notice of Resource Consent Application Land Use 102.2018.78 
Property Address: 14-16 Queen Street, Parkside, Timaru 
Proposal: Relocation of Helicopter Landing Pad 
 
Timaru District Council has received a resource consent application (ref. Land Use 
102.2018.78) and has determined in accordance with section 95A of the Resource 
Management Act 1991 (the Act) to notify the application. 
 
Council as identified you, as a person, who in the opinion of the consent authority, may be 
adversely affected by the granting of the application. Accordingly, and in accordance with the 
statutory procedure to notify an application under the Act and the Resource Management 
(Forms, Fees and Procedure) Regulations 2003, notice of the application (attached) is 
served on you. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
contact details listed. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Hayden Blackler 
Planning Officer 
 


